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Dear ECI Competitors, 
 
I hope this note finds all of you healthy & 
happy this beautiful spring season in glorious 
Beverly, Massachusetts.  It is my great 
pleasure & privilege to once again welcome 
you to an event like no other...The ECI!  It is 
a wonderful opportunity to gather and share 
memorable moments both honorable & 
questionable @ the same time together.  
What a tremendous field of dreams to 
convene & compete.  I hope you all have a 
great experience & enjoy yourselves at one 
of the best institutes of learning in the 
country! 
 
My Best Always, 
 
 
Steve Nesbitt 
Endicott College Golf Coach 
2000-2002 


